
 

 

School Captains 2013  

Congratulations to the eight students who were nominated 
for these positions and who delivered high quality speeches 
this week.  The way that these students have conducted 
themselves is a credit to them. 

Next Steps 

Vicki Filewood, is our new Aboriginal Student Learning        
Support Officer and she will be      
attending our Last Yarn Up for the year.  
Vicki will have information about       
Abstudy for Year 7  students in 2013.  
She will be able to help with                
applications and lodgement of forms.  
                      
Vicki is looking forward to meeting and 
working with our group to support    
Aboriginal Culture in our school.   

She is helping us work towards achieving all of our targets in 
our Next Steps plan.  Our students will call her ‘Aunty Vicki’.  
Welcome ‘Aunty Vicki’! 
 

Canberra 

There are a lot of Stage 3 students (and teachers) who are 
very excited about their trip to Canberra and Sydney next 
week.  Thank you very much to Mrs Greenway for organising 
this year’s excursion.  Mrs Greenway has been assisted by a 
great team of people, Mrs Craddock, Mr Newland,                 
Mr Greenway, Mr Smith and Mrs Wallace.  Best wishes for a 
very enjoyable, informative and exhausting week for all. 

 

Book Fair 

Thanks for your support in the National Year of Reading. 
Book Fair will continue to run until the 5th December. 
The library will be open to buy from; 
8.30am-9.00am, 11.20am-12.00noon, 3.00pm-3.30pm   

 

Stage 2 & 3 Assembly 

Our final Assembly for the year will take place tomorrow,  
Friday at 12.00pm in the school hall.  3/4S will be presenting 
their assembly item.  Family and friends are welcome to join 
us. 

Telephone:66532122   Fax: 66528827 
Toormina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.toormina-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Cavanba Road Toormina   NSW  2452 
 
 

29th November, 2012 

      Toormina Public School  
       QR Code 

  Simply download the QR Code  
  reader on your phone from the 
  app store. Or you can just enter  

           http://www.rems.mobi/grim.php?id=137 
We suggest you bookmark it and place it on 

your homescreen 
 

Up Coming Important Dates    

November 
 26th to 7th Dec Intensive Swimming Yr 2 to Yr 4 
 26th to 5th Dec Book Fair 
 
December 
 3rd to 7th  Canberra Excursion (Stage 3)  
 6th    P&C Fundraising Meeting 9.30am  
 7th   Last Yarn Up  
 10th   Volunteers Xmas Party 
 12th   Yr 6 Orientation Toormina High 
 13th   14th Talent Quest                         
    (Parents  Welcome) 
 17th   Yr 6 Farewell  
    Stage 1 & Stage 2 Party Day  
 18th   Carols by Candlelight 

13th December - Presentation Day  

9:45: K-1 and 2   Presentation Ceremony 
10:45 - 11:15   Early Recess and a cup of tea or coffee for 
 those parents who are staying for the next 
 Presentation 
11:20 Grades 3 to 6  Presentation Ceremony 

Braiden Craigie (Vice Captain), Blake Milne (Captain) 

Keely Van Stijn (Vice Captain), Ashton Rose (Captain) 

Aunty Vicki 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

 Fri 30.11.12 Toni Montgomerie, Colleen Kitchener 
 Mon 03.12.12 - 
 Tues 04.12.12 CLOSED 
 Wed 05.12.12 Kerrie Laroux 
 Thurs 06.12.12 Roxanne Astill  



 

 

Grand Toormi Tea Party 

At Toormina Public School, students strive to be responsible, 
be respectful, be safe and be learners.  As part of our        
Positive Behaviours for Learning (PBL) program, teachers 
keep a record of students in their class who display these 
behaviours each day.  As regular attendance at school is vital 
to ensure success in learning, each student must attend 
school to be eligible to earn a tick for that day.   
Throughout the year, students have been awarded Bronze, 
Silver and Gold Toormi certificates for reaching targets    
within the program.  Students who have an excellent     
attendance record and have achieved the required number 
of ticks by this Friday will be invited with their parents to the 
Grand Toormi Tea Party on Tuesday 11th December, 2012. 
Invitations will be sent home with students by Monday next 
week. 
 

P&C News 

Next Thursday we will be holding a fundraising meeting in 
the staffroom at 9.30am.  We will be working out a plan for 
2013, so if you have any suggestions or would like to discuss         
anything about our fundraising, this would be the time to do 
it.  Please come and join us and help us to raise the money 
we still need for the library computers. 
Don’t forget Carols by Candlelight on Tuesday the 18th     
December.  It will be held on the basketball court this year, 
once again there will be a sausage sizzle, cake and coffee, 
candles and gift ideas for sale.  Last year was a terrific night, 
this one will be even better.  Last day of term we will be 
holding our disco, this will be mufti and a gold coin donation.  
What a great way to start the school holi-
days. 
 

P&C Committee 
 

Crunch&Sip 

Tomatoes gain weight as they ripen!   
Cherry or grape tomatoes make a tasty 
snack for children.  Why not pack your 
child some for Crunch&Sip*? 

STUDENT AWARDS 

Congratulations to the following  

students 

Gotcha Being Good 
 

22.11.12 Caleb Astill   5/6N  
26.11.12 Zyla Steele   5/6C 
27.11.12 Tara Guilbert  2/3T 
28.11.12 Nathan Stary-Wynn  3/4S 

 

Club 1000 
Holly Paytem  1/2M 

Bailey Gee KC 
 

Club 2000 
Charlee Gee 1R 

Lee Winklers Surf School 

Vegemite/Quicksilver Surf Groms 
Xmas/Summer Holiday Courses 
Lee Winkler’s Surf School 
Bookings open now for December and January Courses. 
Simply choose a day and time that suits 
Book now to guarantee happy little vegemite surf groms 
these summer holidays! 
www.leewinklerssurfschool.com.au 
www.surfgroms.com.au 
Or phone 66500050 or email 
info@leewinklerssurfschool.com.au 

 Family Christmas Craft Fun 
Saturday 1st December - Coffs Harbour Library 

 
Make Snow - Globes & Christmas Cards 

10.00am-1.00pm - Join in anytime, no need to book. 
$2.00 donation per child would be appreciated, as all   
materials will be supplied  Dress up - Christmas or         
Fairytale.   

  
Saturday 1st December - Coffs Harbour Library 

Summer Reading Club - Untangled Tales 
 

Bring your library card and register as a member of the 
SRC. (If you don’t have your own card, ask Mum or Dad to 
be here to sign the form).   
Have a fun morning at the library & make Christmas Crafts 
as well. 

More information 6648 4900 

Toormina Public School 

Would like to thank our many parents and 

community members who kindly             

volunteer in so many ways to support our 

staff and students 

 

Volunteers and Helpers 

You are cordially invited to attend         

 

Afternoon Tea  
 

To be held in the school staffroom on 

Monday 10th December 2012 

At 1.50pm 

We hope you will be able to join us on the 

day and enable us to thank you for your 

help throughout the year.        


